
 

  

Classroom News              
Class Name: Tiverton                      Term: Term 1  2023-2024              Topic: Wonderful Me  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

What a wonderful first half term we 

have had! The class have already 

become a fantastic team and it is 

wonderful to see the friendships 

blossoming.  

 

Through the topic the class have 

focused on finding out about 

themselves, creating self-portraits in 

the park and clay tree sculptures in 

the woodland area. In Science the 

class have looked at the importance 

of teeth, how the ear works and how 

the eye works. The buzz in the lesson 

all about the eye, was wonderful. All 

were very shocked with how clever 

the eye is and the process taken. In 

Geography the class enjoyed finding 

out about London, using Google 

maps and a 360 interactive program. 

I feel however a favourite has been 

DT this term, designing their own ideal 

home on Minecraft. The designs are 

amazing and I hope to move soon ☺  

 

In Maths the class have been 

focusing on number, looking at 

addition and subtraction as well as 

the number problems and patterns. 

Through English lessons, the class have 

looked at writing instructions and 

writing about themselves.  

 

Through PSHE lessons the class have 

been focusing on playing with others 

and how to resolve any problems.  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th October 

First day back:  Monday 31st October 

 

Trips –  

7th November Cinema trip; The Rise of Gru  

16th November Cinema trip; Paddington  

6th December Panto at The Corn Exchange  

14th December Winchester Science Museum 

 


